
This submission applies to Senator John Madigan’s
 
Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion)
Bill 2013
 
As an Australian taxpayer I oppose the use of taxpayer Medicare monies used for non health
care medical procedures. The termination of a life due to cultural or personal preferences
should not be funded by a community where the majority of the community is opposed to
abortion based on gender.
 
Medicare monies should not be used on a personal preference procedure which will have the
consequence of unbalancing the society of gender equality.
Every child needs to be welcomed into a fair society not based in its gender.
 
This bill has my (and most Australians) support.
 
Regards,




